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Annual Parish Meeting of Meeting of Dunham, Ragnall, Darlton and Fledborough Parishes 
 
Annual Parish Meeting of Dunham, Ragnall, Darlton & Fledborough held on the 10th May 2022 at Dunham Village 
Hall, the meeting commenced at 6:30pm 
 
Members Virtually Present Cllr Madeline Barden  Chairman 
Via Remote Attendance  Cllr Kathryn Watkinson  Vice-Chair 
    Cllr Lucy Atkinson  Cllr Vera Ballinger 
    Cllr Rachel Bean   Cllr Adrian Stapleton     
Also, Virtually Present  Ed Knox    Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer 
Via Remote Attendance  5 Members of the Public 
      
 
1/22 To receive apologies for absence 

The meeting resolved to accept the apologies of Cllrs Thorpe, Lovett & Booth 
 

2/22 To receive declarations of interest  
None. 
 

3/22 To Approve Minutes of the Previous Meeting 

After discussion, the council resolved to accept the minutes. The chairman signed the minutes of the 
previous meeting as a true and accurate record.  
 

4/22 To Receive Chairman’s Report on Parish Events 

Cllr Barden presented the Chairman’s Annual Report a summary of which: 

• Thanks, given to the Clerk for his work for the past year 

• The Council is nearly full with 10 members and just 1 vacancy 

• Return to in-person meetings from virtual 

• Successful bid to the Local Communities Grant £5k for Wildlife Jubilee Project 

• Many highways’ issues raised and resolved during the year 

• Continuing to pursue broadband for Fledborough 

• Commented on several planning applications 

• Continue to attend several partnership meetings, eg South East Forum 

• Progressed a lease agreement for Reptile Gardens 

• Both allotment plots are tenanted and well looked after 

• Working with Notts CC to achieve the 50mph zone on the A57 

• Replaced Ragnall Bench 

• All playparks maintained to a high standard beyond ROSPA minimum with the fortnightly Play Ground 
Inspector and remedial works undertaken by Ashworth Diggers 

• All audits passed with no issues and financial figures at NALC best practice levels 

• Thanks, given to the Project Manager of the Wildlife project 
Cllr Atkinson and the rest of the Council gave thanks to Cllr Barden for her efforts as Chairman. 
 

5/22 10 Minute Parish Meeting Public Open Forum 

 Nothing raised. 

 

6/22 Closure of Meeting 

There being no further business, the Chairman thanked everyone for their contributions and closed the 
meeting at 6:55pm.   

 


